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Dear Daniel 

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and your team at the Water Hygiene Centre for the 

fantastic work you have done for us over the past 5 years.   

 

As the Estates Officer at NHS Property Services, I have worked closely with you as our Authorising 

Engineer (Water), the support you have given has been highly professional and responsive and I feel 

you work as part of our team delivering independent and technical advice.    

 

As well as carrying out appraisals, chairing our water safety group meetings, reviewing our records, 

undertaking audits and delivering training, your risk assessment team have provided us with 

excellent UKAS legionella risk assessments and schematics of St James Hospital and various other 

medical / health centres. 

 

I have found in my personal experience with the Water Hygiene Centre that your team always 

deliver professionally and efficiently. In the past I have used many different risk assessment 

companies and they all make promises which they never keep. 

 

I would highly recommend the Water Hygiene Centre for any business that needs water safety 

guidance and risk assessments. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Roger Berry 

Estates Officer 
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